


This is a closed event for Washington Pilot
Association members only.

Many pilots are unaware that much has changed
regarding non-towered airport operations
effective in 2017. Tom Rogers will give a
presentation that covers the current regulations
and best practices published by the FAA. The
presentation will discuss the non-tower pattern,
entries, exits, right of way, and wrap it up with his
Master CFI suggestions for keeping safe in the
busy summer pattern.

Tom Rogers has been flying for 50 years, is a
retired Lt Colonel and F15 fighter pilot from the
USAF, Retired Captain for Alaska Airlines, and a
National Association of Flight Instructors Master
CFI. He also holds CFll, MEI, has thousands of
hours of instruction, and over 24,000 hours of
flight time in 70 different aircraft. Currently he
teaches tailwheel ops, Spin training, and
UPRTraining and is an FAA Safety Team
Representative at the Bremerton Airport.
Directions: The meeting will be held in the pilot lounge at at
Jansen Field in Lynden, WA. Accommodations can be made

for anyone flying in to KBLI.
Doors open at 6:30pm, presentation starts at 7:00pm.

Event Details

Thu, Mar 9, 2023 - 19:00 PST
Jansen Field Pilot Lounge
8635 Depot Road

Lynden, WA 98264
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A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a prize. Go to www.wingsindustry.net
for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



